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Good morning everyone, welcome to the Facilities Forum. 
 
We made it to March!  Don’t forget that next week is Spring Break, and next Friday (March 15) is a 
University holiday.  In this edition of the Facilities Forum, we have an update on one of the major 
renovation projects happening on campus, the Rasmuson Library Student Success Center.   
 
If you are working on something interesting and want to write an article about it, or if you have a 
photo to share, please get in touch with me.  I’ll feature your work in a future edition of 
the Facilities Forum.  The next newsletter will be sent on Wednesday, March 20. 
 
  



The Week in Photos 
 

 
Sometimes I enjoy stumbling across notes left by previous 
generations of technicians in our buildings.  A few days ago, 
while looking for the propane reset switch in Arctic Health, I 
found these instructions scribbled on the wall in pencil.  They say 
“to restart pull top knob, push start button.  Red light on.  Red 
light above ↑ (next to yellow box) also on”.  This was exactly 
what I needed to know!  A new (easy to read) sign will be made 
and installed soon.  If you’



 
 
A really impressive manifold for the radiant floor heating system 
inside the ACUASI Nenena Hangar!   

 



The steam outage was resolved by 11pm last Friday night.  Unrelated to that event, we had leaks in 
WRRB, Duckering, O’Neill, and McIntosh that various crews from our shops and ABM responded 
to.  Again, my thanks to everyone involved in the response and clean-up efforts. 
 
A few photos below demonstrate how much work had to be done to deal with the building issues! 

 
Our 1.5 million BTU Tioga heater was deployed to the BiRD building last 
Friday.  In the photo above the hot air discharge hose is run up the side of 
the building and into the outside air intake.  This setup kept the research 
animals inside the building comfortable during the steam outage. 

 



 



 
The 6th floor of the library all cleared out and ready for 



• Alarms Technician 
• Labor Crew 
• Electrical Assistant/Relamper 

 
 
UAF Historical Photo of the Week 
 

 
There are some very familiar names in this photo from the late 1930’s.  From left to right: "Dr. Albrecht, Leo Rhode, R. E. Lathrop, 
Andrew Nerland, Mrs. Hess, Dr. Bunnell, William O'Neill, W. T. Stuart, and M.J. Walsh." 
 
 
That's all I have for today.  I hope everyone has a safe and productive week.  Thanks for all you do 
for UAF Facilities! 
 

The University of Alaska Fairbanks is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity employer and educational 
institution and provider and prohibits illegal discrimination against any individual. Learn more about 

UA's notice of nondiscrimination. 
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